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Name: LEROY grahn
Address: 6849 SE Cottrell Rd
Email: leroygrahn@comcast.net
Testimony:
As an 80 year old man who has lived here for over 53 years I am concerned with the loss of property value of our
home at a time when we may have to sell our most valuable asset because of advanced age. We are also concerned
about truck traffic in an area that has lots of bikers with no bike paths. In addition we often have deer and elk crossing
our roads as they dine on the gardens, orchards and nursery stock they enjoy. These animals come from Oxbow park
and the nature conservancy land and are plentiful as well as coyotes, bears and other wild life.

Thank you for your consideration,
Leroy and Dorinda Grahn
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